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Welcome to fall! Have you stopped to consider that we are currently living in a time that will be talked about for the next 100 years or so? It will be like the Old Testament when God released the plagues on Egypt to get their attention and listen to Mosses. Whom should we be listening to and following so that we can get over our plague?
October is such a pretty month when God shows off His personal artwork. With the foliage turning colors and the weather getting a nip to it we need to get out, enjoy it and thank God.
We are having about 40 per week here in church, but our average on Facebook Live has averaged about 80! We love having you however you get here, but would like to encourage you to come and enjoy our service in church so that we can enjoy your company and smiling face!
God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen
